
From: Florio, Michel Peter
Sent: 2/10/2014 4:31:49 PM
To: Florio, Michel Peter (MichelPeter.Florio@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Western Conference - Save the Date - Seattle - June 1-4, 2014

Colleagues:

Attached is a “Save-the-Date” notice for the Western Conference of Public Service 
Commissioners to be held in Seattle June 1-4 at the Fairmont Olympic Hotel. Registration will 
open in March.

Hope to see you all in Seattle!

Mike
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